
I support the passage of SB 683 wholeheartedly.  As an educator, I see the urgency and the need for curriculum that accurately 
addresses the history of slavery and racist policies present in this country.  These long lasting issues have permeated our country 
for centuries and are a direct result of the lack of honest and truthful  representation of historical facts presented to students in K-12 
education.  This bill will rectify that misrepresentation.  


